
Cookies Policy . 

1. CLOUDZONE services use cookies. 

2. Cookies - IT data, including text files, which are stored on the end device of the site user and are 
intended for the use of service websites. Cookies usually contain the name of the site from which they 
come, their storage on the end device and a unique number. 

3. The entity that places cookies on the end device of the site user and gains access to them is 
CLOUDZONE. 

4. Cookies are used for the following purposes: 

A. create statistics that help understand how users of the service use websites, allowing you to improve 
their structure and content; 

b. support for the site user session (after logging in), so that the user does not need to re-enter the 
login and password on each subpage of the service; 

5. The service uses two main types of cookies: “session” cookies and “persistent” cookies. Session 
cookies are temporary files that are stored on the user's end device until disconnection, leaving the 
site or turning off the software (web browser). Persistent cookies remain on the user's device for the 
duration specified in the cookie settings or until deleted by the user. 

6. Website browsing software (web browser) usually allows cookies to be stored on the user's end 
device. Users of the service can change the settings in this matter. Your web browser allows you to 
delete cookies. You can also automatically block cookies. For more information on this, see your web 
browser's help or documentation. 

7. The user should be aware that limiting or disabling the use of cookies may affect some of the 
functions available on the service's websites. 

8. Cookies placed on the end device of the site user may also be used by advertisers and partners 
collaborating with the service provider. 

9. We recommend that you read the privacy policies of these companies to learn about the rules for 
using cookies used in statistics: Google Analytics Privacy Policy. 

10. Cookies may be used by advertising networks, including the Google network, to display 
advertisements tailored to the way in which the User uses the Services. For this purpose, they can 
store information about the user's navigation path or the time spent on a particular page. 

11. In terms of information about user preferences collected by the Google advertising network, the 
user can view and edit information obtained as a result of cookies using the tool: 
https://myadcenter.google.com/home?&sasb=true&ref= ad-settings  

12. If the user does not want to receive cookies, he can change his browser settings. We caution that 
disabling cookies required for authentication processes, security, and saving settings may complicate 
the experience and, in extreme cases, may make it impossible to use the service. 

13. To manage your cookie settings, follow the instructions provided for each browser. 


